Date: Sun, 15 Mar 2009 20:18:57 +0300

From: Yakov Azimov <yazimov@yandex.ru>

To: Maxim Polyakov <maxim.polyakov@tp2.ruhr-uni-bochum.de>
Subject: Re: Klaus

Dear Klaus,

Unfortunately, for some time now I has been practically
divorced from e-mail by technical reasons (alas, the
situation still continues). I am, nevertheless, lucky

to learn about the special session devoted to you.

Judging by the submitted talks, I hope it will be

a good illustration for main directions of your research
in hadron physics as well as for your support, both moral
and organizational, of other researchers. What about me,

it is a pleasure to recall our talks on different problems.

I wish you to retain, even after retiring, vivid interests in
physics and in life at all. As shows my experience, this helps
to maintain a good mood, and may even help to support health.

My best wishes to you and all your family.
Sincerely,
Yakov Azimov

P.S. Sorry for brevity, but I may technically need some
(unknown) time for sending this letter before Monday.



